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September 13, 2021 
 
John Beagle 
USFS Steamboat Work Center 
2900 NW Stewart Parkway 
Roseburg, OR 97471 
 
Re: New Storage Tanks (PR# 2021-64) 

USFS Steamboat Work Center (PWS #01091) 
 Final Approval 
   
Dear John Beagle: 
 
On August 27, 2021 our office received confirmation that the above project was 
completed according to the plans submitted and conditions set forth in the August 
4, 2021 conditional approval letter. 
 
The project includes installation of four 10,000 gallon poly storage tanks to replace 
the burned redwood storage tank.  
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued 
at this time, and the facility is approved for use. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to call me at (541) 650-4868. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rebecca Templin, P.E. 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
ec:  Julie Wray, DWS Portland 

Eric Molten, EIT and Matt Wadlington, P.E., Civil West Engineering Services, Inc. 
 Jonathan Woody, Optimum Environmental Corp. 
 Angie Scott and Shawn Priddle, Douglas County Environmental Health 
  
 


